

PENNSYLVANIA GAME COMMISSION

FIELD DIVISIONS

110 Stoup Road Mars, PA 16046

Foggy Mountain Camps R.F.D. #2, Box 103 Dover-Foxcroft, Maine 04426

Dear Wayne and Donna,

I wanted to take the time to thank you for the great stay I had with you.

The quality and sincerity of your guide service really showed, especially when the weather and the vehicles turned sour.

I also wanted to thank Frank and Horace for the way they helped me during the week. Their knowledge and patience are well above average.

Six people out of eight saw bear, four out of eight shot bear, and the two who didn't see bear did not listen or do what Frank and Horace asked them to do. And to think, this was a bad week, weatherwise, for hunting.

Donna, Frank, and Horace did such a great job, that the only way to show it is to get another party together for a second hunt.

Again, thank you.

Sincerely,

Ronald K. Tomer

D.G.P.

I am working on an article and hope to get it published soon.